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United Ministries partners with Fred Astaire Dance Studios for “Dancing through the Decades”
fundraiser

The event takes place Saturday, July 23rd, at 7:00 PM at WSRE Studios.

Pensacola, FL — This Saturday, July 23rd, local area nonprofit United Ministries will host a special
“Dancing Through the Decades”  fundraiser, in partnership with  Fred Astaire Dance Studios. On
Saturday evening at the WSRE Jean & Paul Amos Performance Studio at PSC, the Fred Astaire
Pensacola Professionals and Students will perform an exciting night of dance - all set to your favorite
hits through the decades! Ticket proceeds will help support the mission of United Ministries of
Pensacola to prevent homelessness for families in crisis with rent/mortgage and utility assistance,
and to encourage and empower families in our community.

Members of the public are encouraged to attend! Doors open at 6:30pm, and the fun begins at 7:00pm.
Tickets are $35 each and can be purchased at the door on the night of the event, or by following the
link below:

checkout.square.site/merchant/NXX8010BPX82V/checkout/ETQPVDPT3ZXQJOQ67V4HCQ7S

###

About United Ministries:
United Ministries helps families in crisis in Escambia and Santa Rosa Counties with financial
assistance for rent, mortgage and utility bills.

To learn more, visit www.united-ministries.com/events
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